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Regional Parks - Service Level Review

The Regional Parks Committee recommends to the Capital Regional District Board:

That staff be directed to report back to the Committee as part of the service planning process with a

recommended financing option for future investments in land and major capital works that

incorporates finance guidelines currently under development.

(NWA)
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